
 

Reminders… 

• We will be closed Monday 9/2 for 
Labor Day  

• Each center will be hosting a Meet 
the Teacher Night. Please see your 
center management for details.  

• Please provide updated paperwork 
if any of your information has 
changed 

• There is a 2.5% fee for all credit 
card payments 

• Tuition is due no later than 2 days 
after your billing cycle. Late fees 
will be added on the third day 

• Accounts must be at a zero balance 
before heading into a new week to 
continue enrollment 

• As stated in our illness policy    
children must be fever free w/o 
Tylenol for 24 hours before    
returning to school.. The same 
goes for vomiting.  

• You can make online  payments 
through your  MyProcare  account 

Contact Us: 

Eagle: 1323 E Iron Eagle Dr- 208-938-9830 - alexus@polarislearning.net 

Nampa: 6224 Birch Ln - 208-466-1322 - rebecca@polarislearning.net 

Meridian: 1096 E Fairview Ave - 208-629-7451 - leona@polarislearning.net 

West Meridian: 3125 W Belltower - 208-297-7670 - chelsie@polarislearning.net 

Preschool 

This month we will be exploring Music and The Arts, and Trees. We will be 

focusing on the letters A, B, C, D, the numbers 0, 1, and the square and circle. 

We will start working on our workbooks and our teachers will start our assess-

ment process to help them plan goals for the year. 

Toddlers & Twos 

This September our tots & twos will be exploring Emotions, Music, and The Body. We will 
focus on the preschool concepts; letter A, number zero, the square, and color red. Please 

remember to bring nap items home for washing weekly and check file folders often. 

Infants 

 This month your little ones will be exploring Trees & Apples, while enjoying 

activities that will assist in the development of their cognitive skills, social 

skills, and motor skills. Hopefully the weather will start to cool down so that 

we can take the class out for some fresh air and outdoor exploration.  

Prekindergarten 

For September, we will be discussing Music & The Arts, and Trees. We will 

focus on the letters F,E,D,P,B,R,N,M with Handwriting Without Tears, and 

learning about the numbers 0, 1, and the square & circle. We will also be 

starting our workbooks and journals this month. Please be on the lookout 

for more information about our Meet the Teacher Night this month.  

High Fives 

Now that the first week jitters have gone, we are really going to be 

focusing on our academics. We will start the school year off exploring 

Music and The Arts, and Trees. We will focus on the letters Aa-Dd, 

numbers 0,1 and the square and circle. We have also started our journals 

and workbooks for the year and are making our classroom goals.  

Books of the Month:  
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